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12th September 2024 
 
 

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 
We are delighted to have arranged a Team Building day for our Year 6 children on 
Tuesday 17th September. During the day, the children will work in groups, taking 
part in a selection of fun team building and problem-solving activities run by a 
team from City of Wolverhampton Council. The session will finish with a water 
‘slip and slide’!  
 
Your child will need to bring a towel and a change of clothes to school with them 
on this day - joggers / leggings, a t-shirt and jumper and a pair of trainers that 
you don’t mind getting a bit wet! Half of the class will take part in the morning 
with the other class enjoying the fun in the afternoon.  
  
We are sure that the children will have a great time and gain a lot from the 
sessions! 
 
 
Best wishes,  
 
 
Mrs J Ferretti 
Headteacher  

mailto:stpaulsprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

